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MRS Courtney Barnett
- 6 Lurnea CRES
NSW 2087

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

I am devastated to see the green outdoor area being reduced to a minimal space. We visit the
RSL more than any other dining facility in the area because of this space for kids to play while
adults catch up.
Another concern I have is with doubling the gaming area. It is public knowledge that gambling
addictions are continuing to rise, with some suicidal results. Why increase this temptation and
create a future generation of young adults addicted to such easy access to gaming facilities?!
Please reconsider and promote large event bookings using the current upstairs' space.




